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30th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers – Y4 

 

In June, all children in Year 4 are required to take the multiplication times table check.  This is an 

online check of their times table recall and is designed to identify pupils who may need additional 

support as they move into Year 5. 

 

To help you understand what this looks like, and to give you some practical tips for how to help your 

child, we are asking for each child to have a representative parent or carer attend our information 

evening which will be held on: 

 

Wednesday 5th February at 3:15pm 

 

Please come through your child’s classroom door when you come to collect at 3:15. There will be a 

short presentation to explain the multiplication check requirements and organisation and to offer 

some advice for how to help at home. Following this, we will have some laptops and iPads set up so you 

can have a look at how the check works and get an idea of how much support your child will need to be 

prepared for June. 

 

If no-one from your family can attend, please contact your class teacher and we will try to arrange an 

alternative time to talk you through it.  

 

 

 

Thank you so much for your support,  

 

Mrs Willoughby, Mrs Longland and Ms Horsfall 
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